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Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Tucker, Shelly <stucker@blm.gov>
Sent: Friday, October 23, 2015 2:06 PM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Cc: Kathy Purvis; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; C J Summers; Dusty Wilson; 

cbrunson@bbcinternational.com; kswinney@bbcinternational.com; 
jgilkey@bbcinternational.com

Subject: Re: Initial C-141, Neff Federal #1 & #3 SWD Battery

I was checking on the status of this clean-up. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Shelly J Tucker 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
Bureau of Land Management 
 
620 E. Greene St 

Carlsbad, NM 88220 
 
575.234.5905 - Direct 

575.361.0084 - Cellular 
 
stucker@blm.gov 
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On Wed, Sep 16, 2015 at 4:33 PM, Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us> wrote: 

C-141 received. 

Thank you, 

  

Mike Bratcher 

NMOCD District 2 

811 S. First Street 

Artesia, NM 88210 

O: 575-748-1283 X108 
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C: 575-626-0857 

F: 575-748-9720 

  

From: Kathy Purvis [mailto:kathy@bbcinternational.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2015 10:06 AM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; stucker@blm.gov 
Cc: C J Summers; 'Dusty Wilson'; cbrunson@bbcinternational.com; kswinney@bbcinternational.com; 
jgilkey@bbcinternational.com 
Subject: Initial C-141, Neff Federal #1 & #3 SWD Battery 

  

Attached is the initial C-141 for a leak that occurred at the Neff Federal #1 & #3 SWD Battery on 08/24/2015 
in Eddy County, NM.  Receipt notification via email is greatly appreciated. 

  

Kathy Purvis 

BBC International, Inc. 

1324 W. Marland 

Hobbs, NM 88240 

Phone: (575) 397-6388 

Fax: (575) 397-0397 

Email: kathy@bbcinternational.com 

  

  

 


